
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
DATE:   March 10, 2022  
 
TO:   All Potential Qualifiers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – LOI Washington Pike Drainage Improvements 
 
LOIs TO BE OPENED: March 15, 2022 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern) 
 
 
This addendum provides responses to questions submitted by potential qualifiers. This 
addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as 
noted.  
 
 
Question #1: Can technical personnel be sourced from other states to serve this project (i.e., 
remote desktop services)? 
  
Response: Yes. 
  
Question #2: Is there a page limit and/or format requirement for this response?  
  
Response:  We do not have a page limit or a preferred format. It is generally up to the submitter 
to generate a statement of qualifications that supplies all the relevant information in the 
manner in which they would like to present it. 
  
Question #3: Is ROW Acquisition anticipated for this project? 
  
Response: No, we do not anticipate any ROW acquisition. 
  
Question #4:  The Instructions to Submitting qualifications mention submission forms, which I 
cannot locate on your website. Are these the Subcontractor/Consultant Statement; Iran 
Divestment Act and Non-Collusion Affidavit, and do these have to be included in our submission 
due March 15, 2022? 
  
Response: No submission forms are required to be included with the submission of the Letters 
of Interest. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


